

Chelsea Police Department

Professional Standards / Technical Services
19 Park Street • Chelsea, Massachusetts 02150
Office 617-466-4818 • Fax 617-466-4854



Hector Gonzalez Lieutenant

Keith Houghton Chief of Police

Joshua Dankoff MuckRock News Dept MR 136626 263 Huntington Ave. Boston, MA 02115

November 14, 2022

Dr. Joshua Dankoff,

On November 8, 2022, we received your request pursuant to Massachusetts Public Records Law for a copy of any and all records relating to the: Memorandums of understanding between your police department and school districts or individual schools in your jurisdiction, including policies that guide practice of School Resource Officers.

With respect to your request, unfortunately at this time, we are not able to process this request and have to decline as it falls under MGL Chap. 4 Sec. 7(26) Exemption B – Internal Rules and Practices of the Government Unit.

Please be advised of the right of administrative appeal to the Supervisor under 950 CMR 32.08(1) and the right to seek judicial review of an unfavorable decision by commencing a civil action in the Superior Court.

Respectfully,

Hector L. Gonzalez, Police Lieutenant

Chelsea Police Department